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Teacher’s Page


Please remember to check it out.





I try my best to keep my Teacher Page as updated as possible.  If you want to know what the students are doing every week, what is due, or any useful websites for projects, they are all found on my page.  Your child doesn’t even have to tell you what we are doing; it is all available at a click of a button!





May and Math


Study, study, study!  Assessments approaching!





This month in Math we will be wrapping up our last unit in math “Statistics and Probability”. Students will be then be preparing for our year end provincial assessment which will take place from May 24th-30th. I am encouraging all students to come to my extra help math sessions that are held on Thursdays from 3-4 as I will be going over past units and teaching students how to do go about completing the assessment the proper way. Mrs. Angela Buggie from District Office will be joining our math class from May 7-11th to help prepare our students for the upcoming assessment and has been very well received by the students in past visits. There will be more information regarding the assessment being sent home in the coming weeks, but if you have any immediate questions please do not hesitate to call the school and I will do my best to get back to you as soon as possible.











What’s Happening the Month of May?


Students get lots of days off this month!





Spring showers bring May flowers, and can you believe that we are here already?  The first of May!  Wow!  Only two more months to this school year and it makes me wonder, where has the time went?  





This month, our lucky students will have several days of holidays to recouperate from all their hard work this year. The students will be off May 3rd and 4th as it is the Teachers’ NBTA meeting and Subject Council Day.  Later, on May 21st, the students have another day off for Victoria Day weekend.  





In class, we are finally finishing up with the Titanic PBL we were working so very hard on.  The students are finishing theri documentary for the Heritage Fair and having their final test on the 2nd.  





We also will be working hard on their Egypt projects, that are due May 18th and finishing their Science unit on the Properties of Matter.





In Literacy, we are finishing our Mystery Unit and their Mystery of the Titanic stories.  I can’t wait to see their finish products.  Hopefully near the end of May we will be starting our Humour unit, which is always a laugh!
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